Prince Scholarship Committee,

65456-2154 Avenue,

Port Chester, NY.

23/6/2007

Dear Sir/Madam,

Bill Clerk is a student of The University of Excellence and I am pleased to recommend her for consideration to receive a scholarship. I have been Bill’s professor in Political Science and Sociology. Bill is a hardworking student and has been getting good grades since he joined the university. He was awarded for his outstanding performance in the last semester by receiving a $100 shopping voucher from the institution to purchase books.

Not only is Bill brilliant in academics but he is also actively involved in extra curriculum activities. He is part of the university’s basketball team. He is able to manage his time well thus his studies are not affected by his involvement in sports. He is effective individually but can cooperate with others to ensure that the group’s assignment is completed. I am confident that Bill will continue to be academically successful in future.

I can be contacted for any additional information.

Sincerely,

James Osborn.

Professor, Faculty of Political Science,

The University of Excellence

